
Dear Reliability Society Members, 

 

One tradition when we celebrate our major anniversaries is to organize a special 

issue on our flagship journal of IEEE Transactions on Reliability. The VP for 

publications Prof. Phil Laplante and society treasurer Dr. Jason Rupe are working 

together with the Editor-in-Chief, Prof. Shiuhpyng Shieh to plan this special issue 

by collecting articles to reflect the practical and theoretical advancements over the 

past few decades in the field of Reliability. The articles will not be technical-focused 

instead to present a perspective and/or overview in one reliability topic/theme. You 

are welcome to contribute an article in your expertise area and please feel free to 

contact Drs. Laplante and Rupe. A copy of the Table of Content of articles of the 

50th anniversary special issue for your reference. 

 

 


